
I oppose HB 2021-1

I do not see a need to get more government involved in work groups or studies.  We have the most natural and clean source of 
power here in our State.  Water is clean and renewable with our large amount of rainfall. Environmentalist would only complicate our 
situation.  We need our dams to keep up with our power needs. In parts of our State it isn’t sunny year round, so solar is a 
challenge, not to mention how bad for the environment those batteries are.  Wind power is just a really bad idea, those wind mills 
are so bad for our environment and can’t be recycled. 

Having a panel of  Environmentalists will drive up costs with complaints that require defending. 

Would be a better choice to work on ways to make our dams more productive.  Without a good sustainable source of power there 
will be no way to charge those electric cars.  We should be working to upgrade our power infrastructure and not trying to make new 
ways to pollute our State. 

Would be a better idea to make up a panel of Millwrights, skilled tradesman and Engineers to work out how to keep our Dams 
updated and producing the power needed to keep up with our States growing needs.

Lets work smarter and not create more bureaucracy. Please be more frugal with the tax payers money and find solutions that will 
work.


